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I am writing this letter to highly recommend JCA Specialists for their exceptional work in 
completing ERC processing for Wedgewood Accounting. Throughout our professional relationship, 
JCA Specialist has consistently demonstrated their expertise and dedication, making them an 
invaluable partner to our firm. 

Due to time constraints and limited resources, we were unable to process Employee Retention 
Credit (ERC) applications. Hence, we initially approached JCA Specialist to inquire about the 
eligibility of Wedgewood Accounting itself, and we were pleased to find out that not only did our 
firm qualify for this significant opportunity, but that JCA Specialist had the resources to facilitate 
this opportunity for our clients.  

JCA Specialist's knowledge and experience in navigating the complexities of ERC processing have 
been instrumental in ensuring that our clients receive the benefits they are entitled to. Their 
attention to detail, promptness, and accuracy in handling the necessary documentation has 
consistently exceeded our expectations. Moreover, their professional and proactive approach has 
instilled confidence in our firm and clients. 

Since partnering with JCA Specialist, we have referred a total of 20 clients to them, and the 
feedback we have received has been overwhelmingly positive. Our clients have expressed 
satisfaction with the level of service provided, citing the JCA Specialist's ability to guide them 
through the intricacies of the ERC program with ease and efficiency. 

JCA Specialist's commitment to client satisfaction and deep understanding of the ERC process sets 
them apart in the industry. Their expertise and dedication have helped our firm augment its 
services and provided significant financial benefits to our clients. 

Based on our experiences and the exceptional results achieved through our collaboration, I 
wholeheartedly recommend JCA Specialist to any organization seeking assistance with ERC 
processing or related accounting services. Their professionalism, expertise, and commitment to 
excellence make them a highly reliable and trusted partner. 

If you require any further information or have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for considering JCA Specialist as a valuable resource for your organization. 

Sincerely, 

Scott D. Hall, CPA 


